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CIRCULAR NO. BEN/KOL/03
                  TO ALL UNITS / MEMBERS

              DATE:11.09.2019
FAREWELL TO COM. SATYA BRATA CHAKRABORTY, 

VICE-PRESIDENT, SBISA

Com. Satya Brata Chakraborty joined the Bank's service at Mal Branch Jalpaiguri on 24.09.1986 after resigning from his previous job in Life Insurance Corporation of India (LIC). His Trade Union activities started in the year 1987, when he was elected an Unit secretary of Mal branch in April' 1987 which he continued till December'1994, before being transferred to SBLC, Siliguri. For his leadership qualities, he was closely attached to the members and he was again elected Unit Secretary of the SBLC, Siliguri unit in July, 1995. He continued to function as Unit Secretary of the   unit till 2004 when he was transferred to ZO Siliguri. His leadership qualities attracted the then leadership and he was elevated to the post of Zonal Secretary in August, 2007. He continued to perform his Union activities will full sincerity and commitment and became popular among the members at large for his amiable nature. In January 2018, he was unanimously elected as Vice-President of SBISA (8-Circle) till retirement.

Com. Chakraborty has a very candid personality. He always took up right causes of the members. He continued to enrich our Association by his pro-active role and valued advice although he was posted far from the Headquarters. He is very fond of gardening and also took keen interest in various games and sports activities.

Com. Chakraborty is going to retire from the Bank as well as from the Organisation on 30th September, 2019. We wish him a very hale, hearty, happy and active retired life. A farewell function will be organized in Siliguri Zonal Office on 16th September at 6 PM.

We request all members to attend and make the farewell ceremony a memorable one.
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